
 
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5th June 2025 

 
 

Pre-school Trip to Grimsbury Farm – Wednesday 25th June 2025  
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,   
  
This term we have been learning about the life cycles of both plants and animals. The children have 
been learning how to care and show respect for the natural environment and all living things. For this 
reason, a trip to a local farm is a fantastic way of extending our learning outside of the classroom as 
well as learning new vocabulary around farming and animal life.  
 
At the farm, we will have the chance to look around and interact with the animals.   
 
Key information 
Date: Wednesday 25th June 2025   
Time; 9am-12pm  
Travel: The school will not be providing transport. We require you to make your way with your child to 
and from the farm.   
Clothing: Your child will need to wear their school uniform. They must also be wearing suitable footwear 
and have a waterproof coat as the majority of the trip is outside.   
Cost: £1  
 
Deadline for signing up and paying: Wednesday 11th June 2025  
  
Please log on to Scopay to give permission for your child to attend.  Please make the payments for the 
trip through Scopay.  
 
Yours faithfully,    
 
 
Miss Gledhill  
  
 


